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What is happening after Half Term? 
The teachers have been busy planning the next units of work for
the classes. Look out for the newsletters from the teachers which
will outline the learning happening during the second half of the
Spring term. 

A heads up for the second week of next term - we will be
celebrating World Book Day on Friday 7th March as Year 5 are
out on a trip on the 6th March and we would hate for them to
miss out. The day will be full of activities to promote reading for
pleasure and we would like the children to come dressed as a
character from a book. Here are some simple. cheap ideas and
some more information about World Book Day: 

And just like that, we are at the end of the first half of the Spring
Term. Despite the gloomy weather, it has flown by and we find
ourselves half way through the year. 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Book Fair this week.
With close to £1200 raised, we will continue to restock our library
with up to date non fiction books and fiction requested by the
children (not just Dog Man!!!) 

It was great to see so many parents and carers attend the Open
Classroom event on Tuesday. We are sure you will agree that the
children have been working hard. 

Cheap and easy dress up ideas

https://www.worldbookday.com/resource/world-book-day-2025-low-cost-dressing-up-pack/


Important Dates
Attendance 

Well done Reception! You had the least amount of lost learning time
this week!

F@B AGM
Please come along to the F@B AGM on Thursday 27th February at 5.30pm. 

You can get involved as much or as little as you would like, and every little helps! 
We have some fun events coming up that we need help with and we are always

looking for new fund raising ideas. 

Important information from the office
Trips: As the weather improves we have lots of trips planned for the upcoming weeks. Please help us out
by completing your permissions and payments on WEDUC. Thank you in advance! We have: 
Reception- Unicorn Theatre
Year 2- Bright Sparks Concert- Royal Festival Hall
Year 4- Vikings at The Maritime Museum
Year 5- Mudlarking and Lewisham Live

The new Radish Menu is up on the Website for Spring/ Summer. 

Have a great Half Term Holiday and see you all on Monday  24th February ! 


